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30.9.22

A word from Mrs Lawrence...

Good afternoon,

| hope you have all had a lovely week and are ready for the weekend ahead. | can't believe that
we are at the end of the fourth week in school already. It just shows that time flies when you
are having fun.

This week the children and staff have been working really hard to ensure that we follow the
rule 'Be kind to EVERYONE'. We have seen some amazing examples of kindness around
school- children saying please and thank you, children helping each other in the playground
and children giving each other compliments. Next we the whole school will focus on the key
rule "Keeping EVERYONE safe'.

| am delighted to be able to share with you our new behaviour policy (see below). Please take
time to read this and discuss its content with your child/children. If you have any questions
please drop an email to admin@kp.starmat.uk or call us on 01977 661127.

Best wishes

Good Behaviour Policy

Parent Governor

Parent governor vacancy.

Would you like to join our governing body and help to shape the strategic version of the
school?

You can apply here:

https:/forms.gle/YWNoKMXf65quvRS58

If you would like to talk to Caroline Gilley our chair of governors, on an informal basis about
the role first then contact the school office by emailing: admin@kp.starmat.uk

What do local governors do?

School Governors are responsible for strategic leadership and accountability within schools.
In practice this means that governing bodies are responsible for such things as setting a range



https://www.kellington.n-yorks.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/KPS-good-behaviour-policy-Sept-2022.docx-3.pdf
mailto:admin@kp.starmat.uk
https://forms.gle/YwNoKMXf65quvRS58
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'_1

NN S i B Bm § 1

of school policies and ensuring they are adhered to; setting and monitoring the school budget;
monitoring the progress that the school is making and setting targets for school
improvement. Governors are not involved in the operational running of the school. The daily
management of the school is the responsibility of the Headteacher.

Homework

For homework for the rest of this half term, we would like to focus heavily on reading.
Research proves that success in reading is paramount to success at school. We have
purchased new reading records for children to take home and would like to ask for your
support, by encouraging your child to read regularly at home.

Homework will be predominantly reading, yet will still include Numbots and TTRockstars
practice. Please contact your child's class teacher if you need any support with this.

Playground Safety

For security and safeguarding reasons the car park/field gate will no longer be opened each
morning. Please can children who bring bikes or scooters, take them through the front
playground and around school to the bike rack on the field.

Please can all children walk their scooters and bikes onto the school grounds, to ensure that
we are keeping everybody safe.
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Treetops Forest School Autumn Holiday
Club

3 Day camp held at Bishop Wood, Wednesday 26™ Oct —
Friday 28" Oct 9am — 3pm.

Lots of free-play opportunities, rope swings, den building, fire
lighting, games, tool use, Halloween crafts and much more.

For more information visit www.treetopsforestschool.co.uk or
book a place via www.bookwhen/treetopsforestschool. If you
have any questions, please contact Siobhan Bamforth
treetopsforestschool@gmail.com

Young Voices

This year’s songs are now available for children to listen to at home via Spotify. You need to
have a Spotify account to play the songs, however these are free to set up if you do not
already have one. Please see our website for details;
https:/www.kellington.n-yorks.sch.uk/school-information/school-clubs/young-voices/
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https://www.kellington.n-yorks.sch.uk/school-information/school-clubs/young-voices/

NSPCC Onuine
SaFeTy
WOIrKSHOPS
Sherburn High School

Tuesday 4th Cetober dpm
Monk Fryston Primary School
Monday 10th October dpm
Tadeaster Grammar School
Manday 17th Qetoker dpm

We know a kéy concern and wafry for our garemis &
corers is how to keep your children sofe online, i
sometimes feels owerabwlming trying to keep up with the
latest information and know haw Best 09 support your
child to be sofe online and moke sofe choices

With thit in mind we are holding a series of parent and
carer workshops, delvered by the MSPCC exploring
online safety, hosted by three of our schools on three
different dotes. Paorents from ony of our Trust schools
are welcome Lo attend any of the EEnIngs.
Each event will cover the following toples:

- What chitdren and young peaple do ondine

*  Farentol concerns
= What the risks are for poung people in terms of
what they see, do and who they meet online
= How [0 Manage Lhese risks o o parent
«  Sowces of help/support
Along with more specific issues that parents of
secondary oge children moy be focing, such as onling
friendships and live streaming . I
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Star of the Week

Sunflowers: Josie
Daffodils: Henry
Roses: Emily

Tulips: Lucy k .
Lilies: William

Attendance

Attendance this week:
Sunflowers: 94.87%
Daffodils: 92.40%
Roses: 89.62%

Tulips: 95.86%

Lilies: 89.20%

Whole school - 92.01%



https://cdn.smore.com/u/770d/83fc6f69d79ad4ebafccd68c9302b58b.png

Dates for your diary

Friday 21st October - Training Day - school closed to children

Monday 7th November- Individual photographs (Families with pre nursery siblings can attend
at 8.30am for group photographs).

Kellington Primary school

) @KellingtonSch

Kellington Primary School

Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence

¥ Roall Lane, Kellington, Goole D... B4 admin@kp.starmat.uk

o 01977 661127
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